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Changing the word militia to National Guard has more ramifications for the security of 

law abiding citizens than merely changing a few letters. We understand that this will 

take away a fundamental right of honest, responsible American citizens.  The Bill of 

Rights are there to protect our liberty. Exchange these words and legally we lose our 

right to self protection and self defense. The definition of militia is a non-

governmental body of armed citizens standing for a common cause, their protection 

of life and property. 

National Guard is a governmental group paid to protect what their leaders who pay 

them tell them to protect, or attack. Right or wrong doesn't matter, they do what they 

are told.  

Our liberty hinges on the fact that law abiding people are armed, government 

overreach is more difficult to obtain. Many nations have fallen because only one side 

has all the weapons. Our forefathers gave us the tools to keep any person or 

government from removing from us that which Americans hold most dear, our 

freedom and liberty. 

Therefore I strongly opposed this bill and request a No Vote. 

Submitted by  

Anna Munson  


